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NEWS RELEASE 
Port Family asks for public’s help in finding missing colleague 
Marine Traffic Controller missing since June 17th 

 

Piti, Guam, June 29, 2010:  An employee of the Port Authority of Guam has been missing for more than a week 

now and port employees and management are asking for the public’s help in locating the missing man. 

Ben D. Fieldhouse is a Marine Traffic Controller and has been employed at the Port Authority of Guam for the 

past 16 years. According to Guam police, he was last seen on June 17th. Fieldhouse last reported to work on 

May 11th.  He had signed for annual leave to begin May 12th and last through June 18th however he never 

reported back to work. Guam Police have forwarded this case to their Criminal Investigations Section. 

Today, Fieldhouse’s supervisor, Harbor Master Frank Santos, asked for the public’s help in finding Fieldhouse. 

“Obviously we are all very concerned here because we are a family at the Port and we want to ensure that he 

comes home safely,” Santos said. “The Port family is praying for him and hopes he is found soon.” 

GPD is asking anyone with information about Ben Fieldhouse’s whereabouts to contact their Criminal 

Investigations Section at 475-8551/2 or Crime Stoppers at 477-4357.          
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